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LCLD Success in Law School Mentoring Program
Letter to Law Schools, Potential Participants


[Date]

[Greeting],

The Leadership Council on Legal Diversity (LCLD) is excited to offer a unique mentoring opportunity to diverse/underrepresented 1L students at [Law School Name]. LCLD is an organization of more than 400 corporate general counsel and law firm managing partners, established in 2009 to make concrete, measurable advances in the diversity of the legal profession. For more information about the organization and its membership, please visit the LCLD website here: www.lcldnet.org. 

LCLD would like to partner with [Law School Name] to support the success of your diverse law students through the LCLD Success in Law School Mentoring Program. If you would like to participate, please let me know and we will work together to select a launch date of September 15, 2022, October 3, 2022, or October 17, 2022. Then, simply forward the attached letter to your diverse 1L students. Once your students register, we will match them with lawyers practicing in the country’s finest companies and law firms. 

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me or Nancy Richardson, LCLD Program Manager (nrichardson@lcldnet.com). I look forward to working with you this fall to achieve a stronger, more diverse legal profession!

Sincerely,



[Name]
LCLD City Lead for [City Name]
[Contact Information]



Internal Note to City Leads: The “Letter to Law Students” is the “attached letter” referenced in the second paragraph of this template.
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